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FUTURE EVENTS 
August 3 - First Saturday Pilot Walk 

August 12 - Club Meeting 
August 14  - BrainO Tapestry 1:00 p.m. 

August 16 - BrainO St. Augustine 3:00 p.m. 

From Our President                        

Hello Pilots, 

Many talk about August being the last 
month of  summer and to enjoy the 
remaining warm weather as we begin to 

prepare for fall. As Floridians we know that 
August is not the end of  the heat but ushers in the school season. 
Take a moment to enjoy these last few slow days as we begin to 
ramp up into a busy volunteer season with our local scholarship 
house, adopted kindergartners through Classroom Connection, 
and all of  the BrainMinders puppet shows and bicycle helmet 
fittings we will participate in. Thank you for your commitment to 
our club and the work we do within our community.  

In Pilot Friendship, 

Mallory   	

http://www.tallahasseepilot.org
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 Pilot International

Florida District
All six of  the Florida District Administrative Council (DAC) attended Pilot International Convention 
in Denver.

Leila LeVan - Lt. Governor 
Charlotte Edenfield - Treasurer 
Missy Ridgway - Governor 
Claire Mikko - Governor Elect 
Ann Freeman - Secretary 
Dorothy Moore - Lt. Governor

Twenty past Pilot International Presidents were at our Convention in Denver.  And two, Diana 
Kingree and Winnie Brewer, are our Florida Pilots!    
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Pilot Scholarship House Foundation
Classes start on August 26 for our colleges.  Charlotte and I will be going to 
Gainesville August 9-11.  If  you have any items that the residents could use, we’d 
be happy to bring them to Gainesville.  And if  you have any items that you 

would like to donate to the residents of  the LaVerne Weddle Pilot Scholarship House, contact 
Janene Anderson (Quincy) who will be able to assist you.  Janene can be reached at (850) 627-8929 
or lodge44@tds.net 

Pilot Scholarship Houses 
General Needs List 

toilet paper 
paper towels 

napkins 
tissues 

hand soap 
plug-in air fresheners 

dish detergent 
dish towels 

toilet bowl cleaner 
bathroom cleaner (for sinks, showers, etc.) 

sponges & scrub brushes 
window cleaner 

kitchen cleaners, like an all purpose cleaner 
dusting spray 
aluminum foil 
plastic wrap 

storage/freezer bags 
large trash bags for kitchen 

small trash bags for bathrooms 
storage containers/Tupperware 

copy paper 
Gift cards: Walmart, Target, grocery stores 

School Supplies: pens, tape, highlighters, paperclips, push pins, manilla folders, 
dry erase markers, lined paper, Sharpies, etc. 

Food Items: coffee, cereal, pasta, rice, jelly, peanut butter, tuna fish, canned 
goods, boxed goods/meals, cooking oil, flour, sugar, pancake syrup, pancake 

mix, baking mix, condiments such as mayo, mustard, ketchup

mailto:lodge44@tds.net
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Pilot International Founders Fund

Club News

If  you’re interested in leaving an In Kind donation to Pilot International Founders Fund, there’s a 
form to do so. 

Click on this link to get the form and  instructions on how to complete it. 

https://www.pilotinternational.org/Content/Uploads/PilotInternational/Files/In-Kind-
Donation-Form-and-Instructions.pdf

July 4th, Claire, Charlotte and 
Mallory volunteered at the Kiwanis 
Firecracker 5k and 1 Mile Sparkler 

Run.  We worked registration         
and it was busy.

At our July meeting, Annette was 
presented with her photo book of  her 

year as club president, 2023-2024.

We also presented BrainO at The 
Grove at Canopy and The Opal 

(previously Brookdale).
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